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Hello Department of New Mexico!! 

 

It’s that time of year again.  Time sure does fly.  A New Year has begun!! 

 

Our National Ambassador this year is Paulette McCord from the State of Oklahoma.  Let’s show 

Paulette how hard we work for our Veterans.  How are we going to bring smiles to their faces 

and show how much we care? 

   

What are the goals of the Hospital Program for the year 2024-2025? 

 

Volunteer Recruitment 

New Volunteers are needed at VA Hospitals 

We will learn more about recruiting members and retaining them 

 

Recognition & Support 

This year I will provide ideas on how you can recognize your volunteers 

And hear from you and how you will recognize them  

 

Valentines for Veterans 

Show your compassion and love for our Veterans.  Work with schools to help 

create Valentine cards – what else can we do to say Thank You and show  

our love to our Veterans? 

 

Women Veterans Health Care 

Resources and Health Care Services will be available for you throughout this  

Year.  Help our Women Veterans receive the benefits owed to them. 

 

Honors Escort 

How can we honor our Veterans in a respectful way at the time 

of their death.  We will provide some information for you and the 

surrounding VA’s and hospitals. 

 



Next month we will talk about one of the Hospital goals this year and provide information to you 

about Awards for Members and Auxiliaries. 

 

Also, I would like for you to send me the name of your Hospital Chairman for your Auxiliary.  

Can’t wait to hear from you. 

 

Please let me know if you have any questions.  

 

Loyally, 

Jeanette D. Garcia 

8308 Waverly Dr. NW 

Albuquerque, NM  87120 

jdgarcia780@aol.com  

(505) 331-2006 
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